
Screenagers

September 25 – October 1, 2016
NWT Literacy Week

Western Arctic Moving Pictures and the NWT Literacy Council 
are happy to co-present a screening of

High School teachers and Adult Educators are invited to join us with 
their classes. Parents, healthcare providers and anyone else concerned 

about teens’ screen use are invited to join as well.

Watch the film’s trailer at www.screenagersmovie.com

Thursday, September 29th, 1:30 pm at NACC
Admission: Free

Please contact NWTLC to register yourself or your class.


